August 5, 2015

Dear Governor

Last week it was made public what Planned Parenthood was doing when aborting babies. I have to write this letter to ask you to join a lot of other Governors in the country to stop any state financing that is appropriated to them in their State.

I have been a volunteer in Delaware and Washington, D.C., for 46 years. I was in Dover in 1969 when they passed the abortion bill in Delaware. I promised God then that I would work to help stop killing babies.

Governor, when you took your oath of office, you laid your hand on a bible. What is in that book is that "we are made in the image and likeness of God." An oath would certainly mean for you to protect all Delawareans including that pre-born baby who is also in God's image.

Don't bother asking any advisors about this move that you should make – they didn't take the oath – just have the courage that God will give you to join the other governors who already have stopped their state funding to Planned Parenthood.

I thank you for the attention to this plea, God bless.

With love for LIFE,

Dee Becker

March for Life, Washington, D.C. Charter Member and Vice President 1973 – 2010

Delaware Right to Life, Emeritus Founder and President – 1973

Delaware Pro-Life Coalition, Inc. Emeritus Founder and President - 1983